
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 28, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 627 
RE: Embargo lifted westbound –  Per Diem Relief Update 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

The UPRR Embargo on Intermodal service to the Los Angeles Basin has just 
been lifted for westbound traffic only. The embargo is still in effect eastbound 
over the affected route and Pacer Stacktrain continues to operate under an 
allocation system eastbound.  

Pacer Stacktrain would like to reaffirm with our customers that we will provide per 
diem relief for delays caused by this embargo as outlined in Stack Facts #623 
sent out on 1/21/05 and Stack Facts #625 sent 01/26/05.  

In this regard, we will extend through Monday Jan. 31st, the extra three 
days free time for empty containers picked up at the following locations for 
subsequent westbound movement to Los Angeles:  

Baltimore 
Boston 
Buffalo 
Chicago - Global 1, Global 3 
Cleveland 
Columbus 
Denver 
Detroit 
Harrisburg  
Kansas City 
Kearney  
Montreal 
Norfolk 
Omaha/Council Bluffs 
Philadelphia 
Pittsburgh 
Portsmouth 
Springfield 

St. Louis/Dupo 
Syracuse 
Toronto 
Worchester  
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If you have questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of Pacer Stacktrain during this difficult 
shipping environment. 
 


